
About photos and videos 

 

 

 
 

 
We encourage you to take photos, or to ask your host teacher to take photos, during family   

visits. They’re a wonderful way to share our stories and impact.  

 

For guidelines on taking classroom photos and what we are looking for, please see the                

Taking Classroom Photos document and video on the Instructor Dashboard. [links] 

 
 

Click here for instructions on how to submit photos. [link] 
 
 

 

 
 

 
We welcome videos from the classroom.  

Please keep them short – under one minute – and take video only during the family visit.    

 

 
  
 
Click here for instructions on how to submit videos. [link] 

 

Photographs  
 

Video 

 

If you do not have signed permission for any student or adult, you may not share their photos  

or videos on social media and Roots of Empathy cannot use the photos or videos.  

Verbal consent is not enough. 

 
If you have students who do not have signed Roots of Empathy permission but who  

DO HAVE signed school permission forms, you may use their photos in the school for 

program purposes, such as on the classroom bulletin board. Check with the classroom teacher 

to confirm who has signed school permissions and who does not.  

 

https://crm.roe-vti.org/idashboard/documents/communications/How_to_submit_permission_forms_photos_videos.pdf
https://crm.roe-vti.org/idashboard/documents/communications/How_to_submit_permission_forms_photos_videos.pdf
https://crm.roe-vti.org/idashboard/documents/Photo_Guide.pdf

